Hello X, 
According to my records, we have not received your tuition deposit for the Master of Public Administration (MPA) Program at The Evergreen State College. This is a friendly reminder that we must receive your $100 deposit by Monday, May 13 for you to reserve your spot for the Fall 2019 cohort. You can pay the deposit through your my.evergreen.edu account. Here are instructions on how to pay your tuition deposit. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Best, 
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